
Join us at Clackamas Community College for a full day of hands-on and classroom learning. 

We will be offering 28 classes related to small farm production in the North Willamette Valley. 

 Please save the date and check out http://smallfarms.oregonstate.edu/small-farm-school for 

updates. Registration will open July 20, 2012. 

 

For more information contact: heidi.noordijk@oregonstate.edu  503-678-1264 ext.141 

Save the Date 

Small Farm School 
Clackamas Community College 

September 8, 2012 
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